
Mrs M Cleave  Bower Grove School 
Head Teacher  Fant Lane 
  Maidstone 
01622 726773  ME16 8NL 
 

14th February 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Firstly, a huge thank you to all parents/carers for your generous donations to Comic Relief.  We raised £212 which 
was a great effort. 
 
Double Yellow Lines- Consultation 
 
Finally, we have received notification today that the consultation is now live to paint 'school keep clear' and 
double yellow lines around the front of the school.  We have been working hard on this campaign for many years.  
Please do make sure you support by clicking on this link:  
https://letstalk.kent.gov.uk/various-roads-barming-maidstone-amendment-16-waiting-restrictions 
 

 

Various Roads, Barming in 
the Borough of Maidstone - 
Amendment 16: Waiting 
restrictions 
The effect of this proposed 
Order would be to place 
double yellow lines on the 
following length of roads in 
Barming, Boxley and 
Maidstone: -. Abbots Field – 
On both sides of its junction 
with Fant Lane for a distance 
of 11 metres in a north 
easterly direction.; Ash 
Grove – On the north side to 
a point 15 metres west and 
to a point 15 metres east of 
its junction with Conway 
Road. 
letstalk.kent.gov.uk 

 
 
Parental Governor 
 
We are currently seeking a new parent/carer to join our Governor Team.  The role of a Governor is to support the 
school in making decisions that affect our community.  You would join a group of ten other volunteers that meet 
up 6 times a year to discuss school matters.  If you would like more information, please contact office@bower-
grove.kent.sch.uk.  
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Dates to Remember  
 
Last day of term 4 is Friday 4th April and we welcome back all pupils back on Tuesday 22nd April 
Please do make sure you download our term dates into your calendar from the Website.   
2025-2026 is displayed online. 
 
School Uniform  
 
As the weather improves, please do take the time in the holidays to ensure your child has  
appropriate summer uniform.  Our summer uniform includes: 
 

• White shirt, blouse or polo shirt 

• Black shorts, skirt, skort or culottes 

• Light blue and white summer dress 

• Sensible black shoes 
 
All our uniform is available from Brigade Clothing see link https://www.brigade.uk.com/  
 
We wish you a fantastic Easter holidays and look forward to seeing everyone return on Tuesday 22nd April. 
 
With kind regards, 

 
 
Mrs M Cleave 
Headteacher 
 

https://www.brigade.uk.com/

